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August 28 Election Details 

 

Kootenai County Clerk Cliff Hayes announced that preparations are underway for 
school levy elections on August 28.  “Three districts will have levy questions on 
the ballot:  Districts 271 & 274 each have a bond levy question, and District 272 
has a plant facility levy question,” he said. 

Only voters residing in the three school districts (Coeur d’Alene, Kootenai Joint 
and Lakeland Joint) are eligible to vote in this election.  In-person absentee voting 
will be available at the County Elections office, 1808 N. Third in Coeur d’Alene, 
8AM - 5PM each weekday from August 13 – August 24. 
 
Mailed absentee ballot request forms must be completed by August 22, and can 
be accessed here: http://www.kcgov.us/elections/AbsenteeBallotApplication.pdf. 
 
Polls will be open from 8AM to 8PM on August 28, and voters must go to their 
designated polling places on Election day.  Not all precincts will be used for this 
election, and some precincts have been combined due to low voter registration 
numbers.   Voters can find their designated polling place by using the address 
lookup feature here:  http://www.kcgov.us/elections/search.    
 
“Sample ballots will be on the County’s website next week,” Hayes noted.   
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